
The abstract submission deadline for Student Research Day is just around 
the corner (December 23rd)! Join the Office of Undergraduate Research  

for a virtual workshop on how to sell your work by properly writing a  
well-developed abstract for any research paper! Be prepared to learn and 

understand what an abstract is, its relevance and importance, the basic 
content and structure, and the importance of following guidelines for 

research publications and conference presentations.  

REGISTER HERE 
Facilitated by  Monique Turner,  MA 

Department of Psychology 

https://csudh.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcrce-grz4pHNxRNu7HUhDMC6jSwi-CGbyx

